
 

 
 

Circular No. RIAH/038/AY 2023-24                                          
Date: 28 AUGUST 2023  
                                                                                    
Dear Parents,  
 
We extend our heartfelt gratitude to you for your overwhelming presence during the Parent-Teacher 
Meeting (PTM). Your valuable feedback has provided us with deep insights into the challenges we face, 
and we are equally thrilled to have received such appreciative words from parents for our dedicated 
teaching staff. Rest assured, we are committed to addressing the concerns raised during the PTM. 
 
To ensure that you never miss any important notifications regarding competitions or activities, we are 
sending out reminders one day prior to the competition. Additionally, at the beginning of each month, 
we share a circular outlining the details of competitions scheduled for that month. We kindly urge you 
to refer to these circulars for your convenience. 
Handwriting concerns are also being addressed. To support this effort, we have launched a handwriting 
campaign. Every Friday, we share messages with students, encouraging them to practice their 
handwriting in both English and Hindi. 
Regarding the dispersal process, we assure you that it will continue to be carried out promptly, 
ensuring the safety and convenience of all students. 
For the Pre-Primary achievers, we have introduced a new feature. Their names will now be featured in 
a video, and our teachers will upload related photos to a Google link. We kindly request you to 
download these images from the link and celebrate your child's achievements with us. 
Once again, we extend our sincere gratitude for your ongoing support and involvement in your child's 
education journey. Together, we can create a nurturing and inspiring learning environment for our 
students. 
 
 
Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 
 
 
 

Best Regards,  
  
Sonika Kochhar Girotra  
Principal 


